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Drystone Retaining Walls Progress Report : 14th September 07 

 
CIRIA received a revised draft of the project report in August with only small 
sections to be completed. Myles O’Reilly is arranging visits to Bradford and Leeds 
Councils to discuss specific sections of the report and it is anticipated that these visits 
will take place during September 07. 
Following these visits John Perry and Myles will finalise the report and forward to 
CIRIA in October. As part of CIRIA’s internal processes they will then arrange the 
independent review of the report and arrange handover to the Publishing Team. The 
timescale for publication will be discussed at the handover meeting, but is now likely 
to be late 07 or January 08. 
I have asked CIRIA to ensure no further slippage on completion occurs and suggested 
we might have one last meeting of the steering group before publication. 
 
 
Ronnie Wilson 
 
Project Co-ordinator  
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


